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All of these items are reported as for information only, and have been approved on behalf of CGPS by the 

Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies’ Programs Unit.  
Program proposals are available upon request – please contact Maggie Do Couto 

 
NOTE: All graduate-level course proposals that affect the program proposals listed below are pending SCTP approval, 
which will only be reviewed once the approved revisions to these graduate program proposals are submitted to them. 
SCTP requests that Faculty contacts submit course proposals to ES for the same SCTP meeting date that GPS reports 
the following approved graduate program proposals.  

 

Section A: Minor / Moderate Graduate Program Revisions  
 
Faculty of Medicine  
Master of Science Applied (M.Sc.A.) in Nursing – Non-Thesis – Direct Entry Nursing (55 cr.) 
NUR2 611D is being split into two courses; NUR2 641 is being consolidated into NUR2 640 and will be retired; the NUR2 625 
course which was offered in one term exclusively will now be offered as two separate courses (NUR2 637 and NUR2 638) to 
give students a year long experience and not just a final clinical in the last term of study. Credit weights for NUR2 631 and 
NUR2 632 are also being changed. NUR2 516 is being added as a course requirement for this group of students as we feel that 
Global Health theories are required for contemporary nursing. The Interprofessional Education Activities (IPEA) has been 
established so one course IPEA 502 – Patient-Centered Care in Action (0 cr.) has been added to the program requirements and 
has been added as a co-requisite to NUR2 610 – Ambulatory/Community Care (3 cr.). 
The highlighted section was omitted from the original proposal and was overlooked by both CGPS and SCTP. A special 
Summer review was held in July 2017 to approve this oversight due to the effective start date of Fall 2017.   
 
 
 
Section B1: Graduate Program Retirements  

 
None 
 

Section B2: Reports from SCTP on Graduate Program Retired due to Low Enrolment/Obsolete 

 
None 
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